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TO: Chair Furst and Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Mathew L. Fuzie, General Manager 
 
PREPARED BY: Linda VanBuskirk, Executive Assistant 
  
DATE: April 10, 2024  
 
SUBJECT: Introduction of New Executive Assistant  
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Information only.  
 
BACKGROUND:  The Board will receive an introduction to new Executive Assistant, Rene 
Venus Dalusong.  
 
Rene brings with her a wealth of experience, having dedicated the last 23 years to serving in 
administrative roles for the City of Livermore working closely with the Mayor, City Council and 
City Manager.  
 
Her extensive background in administrative duties ensures that she will excel in supporting us 
here at LARPD.   
 
Welcome, Rene! 
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